
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: January 13, 2020 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.   
 
Announcements:  
NRH Centre is holding an open house this Friday, January 17. Stop by between 6 and 9 
p.m. to tour the fitness center, aquatic center, gymnasium, senior center and Grand 
Hall. For more information, please go online or call the center at 817-427-6600. 
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed for staff training on Martin 
Luther King, Jr. Day, Monday, January 20. The Library, Animal Adoption & Rescue 
Center and Senior Center will also be closed. The NRH Centre and Iron Horse Golf 
Course will be open. Garbage and recycling will be collected as normally scheduled. 
 
Want an inside look at North Richland Hills public safety operations? Sign up for one of 
our upcoming citizen academies. The Citizens Police Academy begins on January 30 
and the Citizens Fire Academy starts on February 13. Please visit the city’s website to 
get more information and sign up.  
 
Kudos Korner:  
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we have a special recognition for:  
 
Officer Matt Boyd with the Police Department – Officer Boyd was recently 
commended for his response to a disturbance call involving a 12-year-old child. Officer 
Boyd quickly calmed the child and spent a considerable amount of time listening to the 
child and talking to him about his feelings and concerns. Officer Boyd took the time and 
extra steps to ensure that he made a lasting impression. The parents were grateful for 
Officer Boyd’s compassionate approach with their son. His actions are a reflection of the 
city’s core values of respect and service.  


